
Farewell message to Patients & Staff 

  

I would like to let everyone know that I will be retiring from the practice at the end of June 2024. I have 

been part of Debenham Group Practice (DGP) for the last 29 years.  It has been a big part of my life and I 

will be sad to say goodbye. 

  

It has been an enormous privilege to help look after the patients in our care and I am confident that the 

practice remains in very safe hands. 

  

My colleagues have always been wonderfully supportive and many have become good friends, for which 

I am very grateful. 

  

So thank you to all who were involved in being part of DGP: patients, staff and partners. 

I wish you all the very best. 

  

Sincere regards, 

  

Teresa Jennings 

 


